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Brandon Rogers

From: main@W5NC.groups.io on behalf of Sheree Horton WM5N <sher5456@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2023 7:10 PM
To: main@W5NC.groups.io
Subject: [W5NC] VE Session Results 03/18/23

Saturday March 18, 2023  VE Test Session Results held at Klein Fire Department #3,  Spring Texas 
  
We had 12 candidates taking 19 tests. 
Element 2 tests given: 9; passed 7; Failed 2 
Element 3 tests given: 7; passed 4; Failed 3 
Element 4 tests given: 3; passed 2; Failed 1 
  
New or Upgrade Licenses: Technician 5  General 4  Extra 2 
  
Congratulations to the following for passing their new license exams1: 
Cherry Castagnola – Technician    Manuel Lazo (youth) – Technician 
John Mark Castagnola (youth) – Technician            Patrick Miceli – Technician 
Matthew Stevens – Technician                            Geoffrey Hall – General 
Geoffrey Rogers - General 
  
Congratulations to the following for passing their upgrade exams: 
Steven Heidrich KJ5AAI  – Upgrade to General 
Kyle Jarnagin KD5QHD – Upgrade to General 
Jahangir Huseynov – Upgrade to Extra 
Dale Schmirler – Upgrade to Extra 
  
Thanks to the Exam VE's in attendance: 
       Michael Robinson KI0DE ^  Marvin Wilken KT4W 
Bob Ewers K9HOU         Brett Hebert KG5IQU 
      Paul Owen N5NXS                       Synomen Hebert KG5IRS 
       Vicki Owen AC5EW 
^ Assistant Session Manager    
  
The next session will be April 22, 2023. Please visit www.w5nc.net for the announcement.  
  
Anyone who wants to observe and/or participate in a session is always welcome. Just let me know if you want to learn 
more about becoming a volunteer examiner. 
73’s 
  
Sheree Horton  WM5N 
  
NARS ARRL VE Liaison 
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